
To whom it may concern, 

My 2 year old son has been in daycare for 6 months. He LOVES going to 'school' as it is a educational, 
safe, loving environment with qualified carers. 

Making the decision to move from private nanny services to a daycare facility wasn’t made lightly. I 
didn’t enrol my son so he could 'socialise' as I believed he sees plenty of children his age during the 
week. 

The women at Goodstart Dunsborough are amazing, educated, warm and most with children of their 
own. This was a large factor in my decision to entrust his care to them for 2 days a week.  

Both my son and I enjoy the educational structure provided during the day in an age and ability 
appropriate manner. This is something I believe that is only achieved by those educated and 
qualified in the field of childcare. 

I would hate to see the level of care and quality decreased just to ‘make childcare move readily 
available & affordable’ for the masses.  Perhaps there could be a different kind of service provided 
for those just looking for glorified babysitters as opposed to educational assistants. Or perhaps the 
government could make wages more attractive to those that are bringing up our next generation of 
children. 

I strongly support the need for qualified and educated childcare assistants and I can only hope that 
our government doesn’t minimise the standard that we should really be seeking to excel in. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further comments. 

Regards, Chloe Fields 

 


